UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

August 21, 2013

Mr. Robin DeLaBarre
Office of Nuclear Energy,
Safety & Security Affairs, Room 3320 HST
Bureau of International Security
& Nonproliferation
U.S. Department of State
2201 C Street, NW
Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. DeLaBarre

Enclosed are two applications, dated July 30, 2013, received by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) from Perma-Fix Northwest, Inc. requesting Amendment No. 04 to licenses
IW022 and XW012 for the import and export of radioactive waste from/to Canada.

The purpose of the amendments is to add three facilities to the list of “Foreign
Suppliers”/"Ultimate Foreign Consignee(s).”

Since no other changes to the terms and conditions of the existing licenses are requested, the
NRC intends to issue these minor amendments after the 30-day time period allotted for public
review expires and it is determined that applicable import and export license criteria are met.

Sincerely,

Ut & lisur

Charlotte E. Abrams, Branch Chief
Export Controls and International Organizations
Office of International Programs

Enclosures:

Applications Dated 07/30/2013

IW022/04 and XW012/04 - Canada

Docket Numbers: 11005700 and 11005699

cc/enclosures:

Foreign Obligations, NRC/NMSS J. Shaffner, NRC/FSME

R. Goorevich, DOE/NNSA S. Oehlbert, DOE/NNSA

S. Clagett, DOC P. Dessaules, DOE/NMMSS
C. Bauges, DHS/CBP E. Sauls, DTRA

E. Kreisler, EPA R. Gallaghar, State of WA
CNSC M. Mehdi, CNSC

D. Reinholz, CNSC



